
  ​ ​Marathon High School 
Returning School Items  

and Chromebooks 
              Curbside Drive-Thru Event 

 
Date: Thursday, June 11th, 2020 
Time: 4:30-5:30 PM 
Location: Marathon HS (Main School Entrance) 
 

● For any students with remaining school materials, chromebooks, 
textbooks, etc. 

● STAY IN YOUR VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES 
● The delivery site will be located curbside by the main high school 

entrance. 
● To assist with the event please have items you are returning in a 

plastic bag with your name on it.  
● From 2nd St. turn left onto East Street and proceed to 3 drop off 

stations. The area will be marked with cones. 
○ At the First Stop​-​you will drop off school items such as 

textbooks, uniforms, supplies, etc. You may also pay lunch 
accounts or settle any fines (please have a check made out to 
Marathon School District for the exact amount-no cash will be 
accepted and no change given). 

○ At the Second Stop​-​you will turn in your chromebook and 
charger.  ​If you are taking summer Classroom Driver Ed you 
may keep your chromebook. All other chromebooks will be 
disabled on June 12.​ If you have damage to your chromebook 
(such as a broken screen) bring a check for $25, and if you are 
missing your charge cord bring a check for $35.  

○ At the 3rd Stop​-​if you purchased a yearbook you will receive it. 
If you wish to purchase a yearbook they will be $60, while 
supplies last. Seniors will receive a packet including information 
regarding scholarships.  


